
6. UNIT RESPONSES TO 2002/03 PROJECT PROPOSALS 
 
 The Board received a report from the Community Secretary with a schedule detailing comments 

received from Council Business Units to the Board’s 2002/03 Project Proposals. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


